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CONFIRMATION, 
COMMUNION, 

& 
GRADUATION  

DVDS  
ARE AVAILABLE FOR PICK-UP  

IN THE SCHOOL OFFICE. 

NEW REGISTRATIONS FOR THE 2016-2017 
SCHOOL YEAR 

  
Saint Eugene School is now accepting new 
registrations for the 2016-17 school year.  We offer 
full and part time pre-school for three year olds, full 
and part time pre-kindergarten for four year olds, 
and full time classes for kindergarten through grade 
8. Pre-school parents have the option of three 
mornings (T-W-T), three full days  (T-W-T), or five 
mornings (M-T-W-T-F), or five full days (M-T-W-T-
F). Pre-Kindergarten parents have the option of five 
mornings or five full days.   

  
Parents may also make appointments for individual 
tours at other times.    

  
For more information,  

please call:  773-763-2235 
  

 
St. Eugene School Summer Office Hours:  

The school office will be open during the summer. 
The hours for the summer will be: 

Thru -  August 5th: Monday   -  Thursday 9:00 am  - noon 
    August 8th normal office hours:  8:00 am  -  3:30 pm. 

Please note I might be in the office later then the hours posted.   
If you need later hours please call the school at: 773/763-2237 and dial ex 118. 

 Have a wonderful summer, 
 Ms. Scotkovsky 

St. Benedict the African West 
 
Dear Fr. Koeune, 
 
On behalf of the people of St. Benedict the African 
West Parish I would like to thank you and your 
parishioners for the generosity and support that you 
have shown over the years.  This has effectively 
helped us to continue our mission in the West 
Englewood section of the city and we have been 
able to touch and change many lives.  We don’t 
know how long this will continue as our numbers 
fall but our spirit here is strong and will continue to 
reach out to others for years to come wherever we 
may find ourselves as a community or as 
individuals. 
 
Thank you so much for your last donation of 
$4,743.51.  It helped us to pay many needed bills 
and to stay on track with our five employees.  May 
God continue to bless you and your faith 
community as we all strive to be an example of 
Christ in our respective areas of this broad 
Archdiocese of Chicago.  God is good all the time 
and all the time God is good! 
 
Your brother, 
Fr. Brian Guadalupe Walker, OP 
Pastor 
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Wednesday, July 27, 2016 (6:30 - 8:00 p.m.) 
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Ministry of Care Response Form 
  

__________ Yes, I’m interested in joining.      __________ I still have some questions.   
  
 
Name ______________________________________________ Phone # _______________________________ 
 
Address ____________________________________________  Email: _________________________________ 

(Please fill out and drop off in the Sunday collection basket.  You will be contacted.) 

St. Eugene  
Ministry of Care 

 
 

  
 Meetings:   are held bi-annually or as the need arises.  There are no dues. 
 
 Special Events: 
  November  -  Annual Evening of Renewal Dinner 
  May  -  The Anointing of the Sick Mass 
 
 What do I need to do to become a Minister of Care? 
  - attend the training provided by the Spiritual Care Department at  
    Presence St. Benedict Nursing &  Rehabilitation Center  -    
    Holbrook Hall 6930 W. Touhy Ave., Niles, IL. 
 
 How you can help: 

 - by praying for the sick of the parish, the homebound, those in hospitals, nursing homes,  
   and under hospice care. 
 - notifying the rectory if someone you know would like to receive Holy Communion but  
   is unable to get to church. 
 - baking for or serving at the Anointing of the Sick Mass. 

The mission of the Ministry of Care is to make faith  
visits to parishioners who are sick, homebound or  
hospitalized, in order to bring them the consolation 
of God’s Word and Holy Communion. 
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Please call the rectory at:  
773-775-6659 for the code. 
Register at FORMED.ORG 
  
Please call the rectory for the code. 
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We ask all of our parishioners, if you have  
a loved one serving in the military,  

to please contact the rectory office to give  
us the name of the soldier, so the  

whole parish can pray for your loved one.   
A book in the church vestibule is  

available for inscribing the names of all military  
personnel.  This book will be part of the offertory  

procession from now until the war is over. 

A PRAYER 
Lඈඋൽ, ඁඈඅൽ ඈඎඋ ඍඋඈඈඉඌ ංඇ ඒඈඎඋ අඈඏංඇ඀ ඁൺඇൽඌ. 
Pඋඈඍൾർඍ ඍඁൾආ ൺඌ ඍඁൾඒ ඉඋඈඍൾർඍ ඎඌ.  
Bඅൾඌඌ ඍඁൾආ ൺඇൽ ඍඁൾංඋ ൿൺආංඅංൾඌ 
 ൿඈඋ ඍඁൾ ඌൾඅൿඅൾඌඌ ൺർඍඌ ඍඁൾඒ ඉൾඋൿඈඋආ 
 ൿඈඋ ඎඌ ංඇ ඈඎඋ ඍංආൾ ඈൿ ඇൾൾൽ. 
Wൾ ൺඌ඄ ඍඁංඌ ංඇ ඍඁൾ ඇൺආൾ ඈൿ 
 Jൾඌඎඌ ඈඎඋ Lඈඋൽ ൺඇൽ Sൺඏංඈඋ.  Aආൾඇ 

We pray for our loved ones  
 

who are serving in any branch of the Armed Forces during this time of conflict. 

 
OUR MISSION STATEMENT 

 
Our mission as Catholics united in faith at St. Eugene Parish is to help bring God to people and people to 
God. Through evangelization, education and being of service to each other, we strive to make our parish 
community a holistic community in body, mind and spirit. It is our goal to develop, support, encourage and 
empower one another in our parish ministries, so that each person can reach their human and Christian po-
tential. We are enthused about the future of St. Eugene and the whole Catholic Church and we pledge our 
participation in that future. We seek dialogue and open communication with all parishioners in fulfilling the 
needs of our parish. While recognizing the cultural diversities in our community, we will strive to bring all 
people together in Christ under a common bond of faith, hope and love. 

 
GHALEB AZROUI 

DONALD BELLISARIO 
TIMOTHY EMMETT CAROLAN 

CATHY O’LEARY CHAMBERLAIN 
ZBIGNIEW DUDKOWSKI 

MARTY DURCAN 
MATTHEW SCOTT FORREST 

ANDREW HOPKINS 
CHRISTOPHER JENKINS 

JACK KANE 
TYLER LANNERS 

ANTONIO JAMES LIM 
 
 

JAMES TYLER MARBACH 
  CHRIS MARCHIORI 

KEITH MILLER 
MEGAN MILLER 

THOMAS NEUHENGEN 
CATHERINE ANN (BARHAM) NEWELL 

ERIC NORWOOD 
VINCENT PAGE 

CHAD PRITCHARD 
NICHOLAS RANCH 

HOLLY SCHIPPERS 
MICHAEL SCHIPPERS, JR. 

 

 If you would like to add a name to the list, please call the rectory.  
Also, please call the rectory when your loved one returns home. 


